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Rena Haley, MSOM, LAc is a clinician at the Lotus Center for 
Integrative Medicine with almost ten years of training in 
complementary medicine, acupuncture, herbal medicine, nutrition 
and homeopathy. She received her bachelor’s degree in holistic 
health from the American University of Complementary Medicine and 
her Master’s of Science Degree in Oriental Medicine from Samra 
University. 
 
Brandon Horn, PhD, JD, LAc, FABORM is a lecturer, researcher and 
clinician in the fields of acupuncture, herbal medicine and 
nutrition. He practices at the Lotus Center for Integrative 
Medicine, PC, with his wife, Wendy Yu; is President of the 
American University of Complementary Medicine; and is a member of 
the faculty at UCLA Medical School and Children's Hospital Los 
Angeles.  
 
Shino Kaneko, MD is an avid soccer player and heads the Lotus 
Center’s primary care division. She incorporates acupuncture, 
herbal medicine and nutrition into her treatment recommendations, 
believing the integration of Eastern and Western methodologies is 
really just about practicing good medicine.  
 
Stephanie Singleton, LMT has almost fifteen years experience as a 
licensed massage therapist. She treats stress-induced symptoms, 
sports injuries and discomforts resulting from pregnancy. She is 
also trained in fertility massage techniques and 
pregnancy/prenatal massage. 
 
Andrea Thorpe, LAc, FABORM is a clinician, researcher and teacher 
in the fields of acupuncture and herbal medicine. She received 
her bachelor’s degree in Chinese medicine from the London School 
of Acupuncture and Traditional Chinese Medicine and her master’s 
degree from Yo San University. She has worked extensively in 
hospitals in both England and China and is currently pursuing her 
PhD in Classical Chinese Medicine. 
 
Wendy Yu, MSOM, LAc, FABORM is a lecturer, researcher and 
clinician in the fields of acupuncture, herbal medicine, 
nutrition and functional medicine. She is also a practitioner at 
the Lotus Center for Integrative Medicine, PC, with her husband, 
Brandon Horn; founder of the Acupuncture Pain Management Program 
at Children's Hospital Los Angeles; and a member of the American 
Board of Oriental Reproductive Medicine.  


